
From: Eric.Little@sce.com [mailto:Eric.Little@sce.com]  

Sent: Friday, February 14, 2014 10:45 AM 

To: Reliability Services 

Subject: SCE comments on Reliability Services Issue Paper 

SCE appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on the Reliability Services Issue Paper.  SCE 

believes that the scope of the initiative contains the correct elements and SCE looks forward to working 

with the CAISO and stakeholders to develop workable solutions for each of the elements.    

 

SCE understands and appreciates the sense of urgency in making the changes that the CAISO is 

contemplating.  SCE agrees that all efforts should be made to resolve the issues as soon as practical. 

 SCE is committed to working through this stakeholder process in order to achieve the ultimate goals. 

 SCE is however concerned that in the urgency to address a need, that the design not be compromised. 

 SCE asks that as the initiative move forward, the CAISO along with the CPUC and market participants 

recognize opportunities to alter schedules and/or separate elements as necessary to meet the immediate 

need while not placing cost effective procurement at risk.  

 

Thank You,  
Eric Little  
626-302-6607  

 


